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			The	Rotary	Club	of	the	Virginia	Peninsula	joins	An	Achievable	Dream	in	co-sponsoring	the	
26th	annual	Tennis	Ball	on	November	17.	This	year	we	significantly	exceeded	our	goal	for	
sponsors	with	over	30	sponsors	and	over	$50,000.		
	
We	are	now	focused	on	securing	items	for	the	auctions.	Every	Rotary	member	who	secures	at	
least	one	auction	item	with	a	face	value	of	$50	will	receive	a	Heart	of	Rotary	pin—be	sure	to	
wear	your	pin	to	the	ball!	Popular	auction	items	are	restaurants,	pampering	experiences	like	
spas,	and	other	experiences	like	fishing	trips	and	vacations.	Contact	Mike	Nelson	for	more	
information	about	auction	items.		
	
As	we	did	last	year,	this	year	we	have	a	friendly	competition	in	the	club	with	Achievers	and	
Dreamers	teams	pitted	in	a	Tennis	Ball	Match.	The	first	match	was	focused	on	sponsorships	
and	was	won	by	{fill	in	team}.	The	second	match	is	going	on	now	and	is	focused	on	auction	
items.	The	Achievers	and	Dreamers	are	neck	and	neck.	The	third	match	will	focus	on	
volunteering	for	the	Ball.		
	
Our	club	also	is	sponsoring	two	tables—contact	Bill	Ziglar	to	reserve	your	spot.	The	main	table	
will	sell	for	$250	per	seat	and	comes	with	a	raffle	ticket	for	each	seat.	The	second	table	is	for	
Rotaract	members,	new	members,	those	who	have	never	been	to	a	Tennis	Ball	and	members	
under	40	years	old,	with	each	seat	selling	for	$50.	Mark	your	calendar	for	Nov.	17,	and	let’s	
have	a	big	turnout	for	the	ball!	
 

The 26th Annual Tennis Ball is scheduled for November 17, 2018 at 
the Hampton Convention Center.   

Sponsorships for the club have been doing very well.  
Congratulations to the entire club for working hard to get more than last 
year. Mike Nelson is the Tennis Ball chair for Auction items.  He is inviting 
all members to start bringing in items. Any member who secures at least a 
$50 item will be honored with a Heart of Rotary Pin.   
          We hope every member of the club will receive a pin! Successful 
auction items may include your favorite places 
 To go, as well as your favorite experiences.  It could be as simple as 
a dinner at your favorite restaurant, a  round of golf, or maybe a message 
or spa visit… 
 



              
															
	
	
	
	

                        

                    
 
 
                                

 

 

Donna	Tighe,	from	the	Virginia	Peninsula	Food	Bank,	spoke	about	the	
community	needs	and	what	the	Food	Bank	does	to	serve	those	in	need.		
Britta	Ayres	presented	information	on	the	Choice	Neighborhood			
Initiative	(CNI)	in	the	Southeast	Community	of	Newport	News.		

On September 5th, Eoghan Miller discussed the Newport News City One Marathon, 
scheduled for March 2019.  There are lots of exciting plans to include participants 
of all ages throughout the year prior tothe event.  There was no meeting on  
September 12th due to Hurricane Florence.  We were supposed to have  an off-
site meeting, which unfortunately, had to be postponed. 
   



 
  
 
Each week we have our raffle drawing.  The competition is quite high among the  club 
members as to who will win…is it the person who bought lots of tickets?…or the 
person who only bought one ticket?...the first person to buy a ticket?...or the last?  
Once the ticket is announced, the winner must select the Joker from a deck of cards to 
win 50% of the amount collected.  The remaining 50% is donated to the Rotary 
Foundation for Polio Plus. 
 
              Our winner on September 26th was Dwight Wolf…Congatulations! 
 
 
 

    
           
 
 
 
 
                                          
 
 
 

               
 
             



 
                           The Rotary District Conference 30th 
                        

 

 

The Woodlands Conference Center at Colonial Williamsburg was the setting for the 
Rotary District 7600 Conference on September  27-30, 2018.  The festivities began 
with the College of Governors’ Dinner for Past District Governors and those in the 
upcoming Governor Chain on Thursday.  The First Opening  Plenary Session on 
Friday featured a Parade of Flags – including that of Costa Rica when our Club’s 
project in Santa Barbara was mentioned.  The Conference was honored to have two 
very important VIPs in attendance who gave outstanding presentations:  Rotary 
International President Barry Rassin’s representative, Ms. Elizabeth Usovicz, (Zone 
31 Public Image Coordinator (District 6040); and Past District Governor Dr. Sylvia 
Whitlock, First Female Rotary Club President in the World (Rotary Club of Duarte 
California).  Both made outstanding presentations, especially Dr, Whitlock, who 
talked about her journey to make changes to Rotary in order for women to be 
admitted to Rotary.  Past District Governor Diane Hagemann was Dr. Whitlock’s 
Aide during the weekend.  Attendees also heard from the Mayor of Williamsburg 
and the President of Colonial Williamsburg.  
  
The House of Friendship had outstanding displays and vendors.  Pat Resto headed 
the Walgreen’s free flu shot table – and she and her team successfully administered 
over 60 flu shots.  Our  club’s display in the House of Friendship was well received.  
During the weekend there were numerous informative breakout sessions , with a 
wide range of topics including: Youth Services, Creative Communications and 
Branding,  Geneology 101, Strategies for Membership Growth, Strategic Planning, 
Along Virginia’s Route 58, Rotary Alumni program, The Art of Public Image”, to 
name just a few.  There were fabulous special events, including a cruise on the 
schooner  “The Alliance” out of Yorktown, VA, a behind the scenes tour of Colonial 
Williamsburg, and a western hoedown and BBQ.  The Wiilliamsburg Fife and Drum 
Corps opened the Mardi Gras themed Saturday evening banquet which featured The 
Parade of Presidents and a VERY fun live auction and a silent auction .  The 
weekend was capped with the always moving Memorial Service for those Rotarians 
who passed away.  The final session was the “On To Hamburg” program.  The 
Virginia Peninsula Club attendees were: Bill Ziglar, Kevin and Nhu Yeargin, Suki 
Pierce, John and Mary Ellen Frantz, Pat Resto and PDG Diane Hagemann.  Linda 
Nielson also attended the College of Governors’ Dinner.  Our District Conference 
created lasting memories and new friendships and helped continue the momentum 
for the rest of the year, challenging us to continue to “Be The Inspiration!” 
 



           
Diane Hagemann with Sylvia Whitlock…1st woman in Rotary.     Nhu and Kevin Yeargin, and Diane  
on board the Alliance for a tall ship cruise. 

                        
John Frantz, Suki Pierce, Bill Ziglar and Dianne Hagemann enjoyed the Mardi Gras festival and the  
Final banquet.              

          
                               Pat Resto and her pharmacy students gave flu vaccines to willing Rotarians like Suki Pierce 
                                                       
 
    



 
 

 

             
        

                                                        
             
 

 
 

 
Active/Honorary Members: 53 

 
   Number of Meetings in  
          September: 

3 

 

Dwight Wolf              10/4 
Paul Szabo                10/14 
Diane Hagemann       10/17 
Pat Resto                  10/18 
Justin Wynings          10/19 
Lisa Crump               10/27 

 
 
 

Virginia Peninsula Rotary Board of Directors 2018-2019 
 

President    Bill Ziglar 
    President-Elect               Jeff Brittain 
    Secretary    Mike Nelson 
    Treasurer    Bill Blanchard 
    Club Administration   John Frantz 
    Director at Large   Diane Hagemann 
    Immediate Past President  Catherine Miller 

Committee Chairs 
                                          Projects                        Patrick Tompkins & Jeff Stoghill 
                                                Membership                  Justin Wynings  
                                              Foundation                   Kevin Yeargin   
                                                Programs                     Elizabeth McCoury 
                                              Community Service        Ned Spencer 
                                              Service Projects             Karanita Fuller  
                                              International Service   Ray Spencer 
                                              Youth Services   Adam Duncan 
                                              Webmaster   Ray Spencer 
 



Virginia Peninsula Rotary Club Members 2018-2019 
 

PHF 8 Joan Aaron PHF 
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Thomas 
Hunnicutt III 

HPHF Richard 
Summerville 

PHF 2 Stephen Adams        PHF Paul Szabo 
 Tina Banks-Gray  Peter Johns  Patrick 

Tompkins 
PHF 1 Richard Blackwell PHF 

1 
Robert Jones Jr.   

 George (Bill) 
Blanchard 

PHF 
H 
PHF 
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J. Adrian 
Marshall Jr 
Elizabeth 
McCoury 

PHF 4 Howard Waters 

    PHF Jeff Brittain PHF 
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Jeffrey 
Mendelsohn 

PHF 7 Dwight Wolf 

  PHF 
2 

Catherine Miller PHF 3 Roger Wolfe 

PHF Robert Carmines PHF 
3 

David Miller DDS 

Greg Milstead 

 Justin Wynings 

PHF 3 Danny Carroll PHF 
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Glenn Morris PHF 7 Kevin Yeargin 

PHF 1 Jeffrey Clemons PHF 
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Thomas Morris 
III 

      PHF William Ziglar 

PHF 1 Lisa Crump PHF 
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Thomas Morris 
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Linda Neilson   

PHF 3 Charles Edmonson 
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 Mike Nelson   

PHF 7 John Frantz MD PHF   Suki Pierce   
 Karanita Fuller PHF 

6 
Patricia Resto   

H Howard Glenn Jr. PHF1 Louis Richman 
Jr. 
Keith Shcockley 

  

       Michael Goode PHF 
1 

Robert Shuford   

PHF 4 Diane Hagemann PHF 
8 

Edward Spencer   

PHF Frank Haislip PHF 
1 

Raymond 
Spencer 

  

PHF H Lanny Hinson PHF Thomas Stodghill   
PHF 2 Ann Hunnicutt PHF Scott Stolldorf   

 
    Paul Harris Non-Members 

Nancy Adams ^ Bobby Freeman (‘03) Rita Johnson ^ Paul Trible (‘02) 

Douglas R. Browning Jermina C. Glenn (dec) ^ Gen. Michael Loh (‘95) ^ Harry Wason (’06) 

Lucinda Cronenberg Phyllis N. Glenn Margaret Mendelsohn ^ Boo Williams (’93) 

Frances Glenn DeLoach Caroline Goodson Carolyn Morris ^ Margaret Yancey (‘97) 

Barbara Dister (dec) Margaret Goodson Jay Pierce NMPH 1 Nhu Yeargin 

Susan Edmonson Marion Gracey Sheri Gayle Richman (dec)  

Ernestine Firestone Andrew Hagemann ^ Walter Segaloff (‘94) (dec)  

^ Jane Susan Frank (‘96) Clarence E. Hinson (dec)   

 

 
PAST PRESIDENTS 

2017 Catherine Miller 
2016 Diana Gulotta 

2015 Pat Resto 

2014 Paul Szabo 

2013 Kevin Yeargin 

2012 Frank Haislip 

2011 Elizabeth McCoury 

2010 John Frantz 

2009 Al Roosendaal 

2008 Gail Pearce 

2007 Jeff Clemons 

2006 Susan Strehle 

2005 Tom Morris, Jr. 

2004 Walter “Cap” Neilson 

2003 Diane Hagemann 

2002 Ann Hunnicutt 

2001 Dr. Richard Summerville 

2000 Gary (Sonny) Riggs 

1999 Jim Pierce 

1998 Greg Richardson 

1997 Evan Peterson 

1996 Danny Carroll 

1995 Robert O. H. Mitchell 

1994 Angela M. Dougherty 

1993 T. N. Hunnicutt, III 

1992 Bruce C. Goodson 

1991 Stephen S. Stone 

1990 Howard Waters 

1989 Leonard B. Aaron 

1988 Jeffery L. Mendelsohn 

1987 Dennis O. Gillikin 

1986 Louis O. Miller, Jr. 

1985 Charles E. Behymer 

1984 Charles F. Groom, Jr. 

1983 Robert G. Fry, III 

1982 James S. G. Davenport 

1981 Chris J. Toney, Jr. 

1980 Thomas A. Rawls 

1979 Dr. Lanny C. Hinson 

1978 Carl C. Goodson 

1977 F. Dudley Fulton, Jr. & 
E. B. Barker, Jr. 

1976 Howard E. Glenn, Jr. 


